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May 7, 2018 
 
Mr. Mark Divita, CM 
Airport Director 
Grand Prairie Municipal Airport 
3116 S. Great Southwest Parkway 
Grand Prairie, TX, 75052 
 
RE:  Atmos Energy Corporation 
        Grand Prairie Distribution 
 
Mr. Divita; 
 
Atmos Energy is in the process of constructing a new eight inch (8”) pipeline to increase service to Grand 
Prairie.  Room is needed to string pipe for the proposed pipeline in order to complete crossing Great 
Southwest Parkway with the pipeline.   
 
Atmos proposes to: 
 

 String pipe within the area shown on the attached aerial; 

 Weld the pipe; 

 Coat the pipe; and, 
 
pull the pipe through the bore beneath Great Southwest Parkway. 
 
Atmos will repair damages and replace with sod any grass loss on airport property caused by Atmos 
during the project. 
 
A copy of the aerial showing the area is attached for reference. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of the above request. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Pete Brown 
On Behalf of Atmos Energy Corporation 
214-502-5142 
Pete.brown@atmosenergy.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Atmos Energy Corporation 
5420 LBJ FRWY, Dallas TX 75240 


